
Road Work Notice – 3rd Street and Centre Street 

 

Please be advised that road work will be taking place on 3rd 

Street and Centre Street throughout this week. 

There may be temporary disruptions to traffic in the area. 

We kindly ask residents and drivers to use caution when 

passing through the work zone. 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to maintain 

our community. 


